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Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Nursery Lunch Box  
 

 

You may be aware that our school strives to be a Healthy School.  We are fortunate enough to be able to offer 
a free break-time snack of fruit or vegetable together with a carton of milk to our Nursery children.   
 
 
Children may bring a packed lunch in a single plastic container or lunch bag which should be clearly marked with 
their name.  Drinks (not fizzy) should be in cardboard cartons or plastic bottles or flasks (no tins, glass bottles or 
squashy bags please).  Water is available throughout the day and therefore we ask that Nursery children do not 
bring a water bottle to school.  Parents should note that packed lunches are stored in the classroom and not 
refrigerated.  Please be careful that none of the lunch ‘leaks’ or melts!   
 
 
We ask that you do not include sweets or chocolate bars in packed lunch boxes.  We also ask you to exclude 
nuts or products with nuts as we have children and staff in school with nut allergies.   This includes 
Nutella spread.  
 
 
Our lunch time supervisors have been asked to ensure that the children adhere to this guidance.  Non-permitted 
items will be returned home if they appear.  We look for your cooperation in ensuring that your child’s lunchbox 
adheres to the above. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Miller  

Headteacher 
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